
Hello to 84 of you on this newsletter list ~

Tomorrow (8/18) the Board of Supervisors will be 
introduced to our Freedom From Fireworks campaign. 
 This will happen during Oral Communications (which 
begins a few minutes after 9:00 am).

There will be about 5 of us at the podium as we roll 
out our campaign.  We'll only have 3 minutes but that is all 
we will need to let the Supervisors know of our intention to 
ask their help in solving the fireworks problems that plague 
Santa Cruz residents.  Please note that this is not a public 
hearing on fireworks, so we must keep comments to our 
one brief group introduction.

If any of you want to lend your support, by being in 
the audience (for a show of hands), or joining us at the 
podium, please be at the Supervisors Chambers (5th floor 
County Building) no later than 8:50 am tomorrow morning.

If you are unable to be there tomorrow, rest assured 
that there will be other opportunities to be engaged in this 
campaign in the coming months.

Jean
http://freedomfromfireworks.weebly.com/
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